

Nassau County Sheriff's Office

Sheriff Bill Leeper

January 9, 2018

Chairman Pat Edwards Board of County Commissioners 96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1 Yulee, FL 32097

RE: Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS) Grant #2017UMWX0133

Dear Chairman Edwards,

The Nassau County Sheriff's Office will be providing the required match for the COPS Grant out of our General Fund. In hopes of receiving the grant, I requested the required 25% match in our original budget submission approved by the BOCC for Fiscal Year 2018. Moving forward, I will request annually the required match funds in our budget requests.

My office will forward all necessary funds to the Office of Management & Budget as required.

Sincerely,

NASSAU COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Bill Leeper Sheriff

Toll Free: (855) 725-2631 • Jail Administration Fax: (904) 548-4015

Communications/After Hours • (904) 225-5174 or Toll Free: (855) 725-2632